
Owl Class Residential 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th May 2024

BARTON HALL, SOUTH DEVON



Why do we organisational visits?

• Children gain huge educational and personal development 
benefits. 

• Unique opportunities for new experiences and a high level of 
challenge in unfamiliar but safe environments.

• Developing resilience, social and investigative skills and 
encourage greater independence. 

• Opportunities for developing and using social and 
interpersonal skills essential for future life and learning 



Barton Hall, South Devon

Nestled in 46 acres of Devon countryside, this impressive centre, just outside 
of Torquay sits proudly on the gorgeous English Riviera, within easy reach of 
several blue flag beaches.  



Activities

• All PGL's adventure activities take place under the instruction and 
guidance of specially trained PGL instructors who prioritise safety 
above all else. Activities take place on land, on the water and in the 
air (for our rope-based challenges), so each brings a different (and 
fun!) way for children to challenge themselves in a friendly, safe and 
supportive environment. The final activity programme will be agreed 
with the Party Leader a few weeks before travel

https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/Templates/Designs/PGLCore/res/swf/virtual-tour/barton-hall/tour.html

https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/Templates/Designs/PGLCore/res/swf/virtual-tour/barton-hall/tour.html






Accommodation





Food
• There are freshly-prepared hot or cold options available at every 

mealtime and a self-service salad bar for children to help themselves 
to as much salad as they like at lunch and dinner. Homemade soup is 
available most days and there is plenty of bread and fresh fruit 
available, as well as hot and cold drinks.







A Typical Day



Medication

•Please could all medication be labelled clearly with name, 
doses, timings etc
• If your child has hay fever tablets, liquid, travel sickness 

tablets etc, this also needs to be labelled (as above)
•All medication to be in to school by Friday 5th May at the 

latest and handed to Mrs. Jones
• If your child gets travel sick, please ensure they take this 

medication before arriving at school on the Monday and 
ensure they have medication for the return journey



Spending Money

• Their fully stocked on-site shops are the perfect places for your child 
to pick up a few treats during their trip. All children will have the 
opportunity to visit the on-site shop once during their stay, with the 
visit proving a fantastic chance for pupils to strengthen 
communication skills, work on their mental maths development, and 
grow in independence as they take responsibility for purchasing their 
own treats!

• The shop is stocked with a wide range of exciting products, clothing, 
healthier snacks and fun PGL souvenirs to bring home with them!



Children can bring £10 to 
spend.
They are responsible for 
looking after their  own 
money



Any Questions?

•Please visit the PGL website (Parent’s Guide) 
for more information

•https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-
trips/resources/parent-guide/about

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about

